
Thank you, Mr President. 

Mr President, Mr Secretary General, Excellencies, Distinguished Delegates, 
Ladies and Gentlemen . 

Republic of Poland would like to express the highest consideration for efforts 
regarding the Enterprise issue – to You, Secretary General, Secretariat and the 
Special Representative of the International Seabed Authority – Mr. Eden Charles. 

Excellences, Ladies and Gentlemen,  

We consider that the work on the operalization of the Enterprise should be 
continued with the high priority. Additionally the result of this work should be 
connected with work with Exploitation Regulations, which are presently the 
most important topic to be addressed during this and next sessions of the 
Authority. We are ready to commit to this work of the Council and support the 
Secretariat in this respect.  

Let me once more express my highest consideration for your work at the 
Enterprise matter. 

Thank you, Mr President. 

 

 


